October 27, 1983

Dear Fellow Member of Lake Entijat Lodge, Associates,

The new Board has met and we are quite excited about the next year. There
are many tasks we would like to work on by involving the four committees that
actively serve the association. The committees are:

Rules and Regulations

Budget

Maintenance and Improvement

Building and Covenants

The Rules and Regulations Committee works on revisions and additions to the
current list as the need arises.

The Budget Committee prepares the budget for the following year and presents
it to the Board in March. The Board then reviews it and presents it to the member-
ship for approval/denial at the May General Meeting.

The Maintenance and Improvement Committee makes recommendations as to which
improvements should have priority. They are also in charge of seeing that mainten-
ance projects are completed satisfactorily.

The Building and Covenants Committee reviews and approves building plans.
The committee also recommends to the Board updating of the Covenants, as needed.

All committees depend on input from the membership to help them reach their
decisions. We are asking everyone who can to take an active part this year by
serving on one of these four committees. Lake Entiat Lodge will prosper according
to how much time and effort we put into it. Serving on a committee might be

a way you could take an active part.

Can you donate one or perhaps two nights a year to a committee meeting? If

so, please contact me and state on which committee you would like to serve. You
will then be contacted by the committee chairman.

Thank you for your help. See you next Spring!

Sincerely yours,
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Mary Divine, Vice President




